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THE BULLY 
Number 28 :30 January 2013 

January is Rotary Awareness Month   
 

Dinner Bookings  
& Makeup’s 
 
South Bunbury: 
Rose Hotel 
Wednesday 
6.15 for 6.45pm start, 
0413 743 601 before 10 am 
 
Bunbury: 
Parade Hotel 
Monday 
6.00 for 6.30pm start 
97212933 
 
Bunbury Leschenault: 
Parade Hotel 
Wednesday 
12.00 for 12.30pm start 
97212933 

APOLOGIES: TO 
www.rotarysouthbunbury
.org 
 
Or Sgt-at-arms Dean, by 
10am by phone or email on  
9727 0236 or 0428 915 571 
deanandgail@hotmail.com   
 
Send Contributions & 
Information for the Bully 
to: 
dawn.naylor@ecu.edu.au 

 
CELEBRATIONS  
 30 Jan- 6 Feb 2013 

BIRTHDAYS PARTNERS’ Birthdays WEDDDING 
ANNIVERSARIES 

INDUCTION ANNIVERSARIES 

31st Jim Wilkinson 31st Jennifer Coote 6th Michelle & David Keyser 31 
yrs 

1st John Gray 21yrs 

3rd Clive Pearson 2nd Pal Saswati   

 

 

NEXT MEETING: Wed, 6 February, 2013 
 

Rose Hotel  
 

Quote of the week:   
Things only ever go wrong at the last 
minute! 

What are our troops doing in Afghanistan? 
 
Nola Marino, MHR, gave a most informative and entertaining rendition 
about her recent parliamentary trip to Afghanistan.  She explained 
what our troops, and others, are doing in Afghanistan. Glenys 
McDonald introduced Nola, who is a born and bred Brunswick girl, 
with a history in dairy farming and things mechanical.  Our troops were 
deployed to Afghanistan to mentor the Afghanistan National Army and 
police force.  They are changed with the task of restoring core 
services and civil rights to the Afghanistan people.  Most of Australia’s 
work takes place in Uruzgan province, where our troops have been 
responsible for building wells, bridges, roads, schools, providing 
education and drought relief and demining some 132 328 square 
metres of contaminated land so that the locals can return to growing 
vegetables and crops.  We can be proud of our men and women.     
Nola had some profound experiences to share which generated a 
great deal of interest from members, but an important message was 
that this support and interest will be needed when our men and 
women return home.  Nola was thanked for an excellent talk by Andy. 
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Our Special gueStS thiS week included…….. 
This week was a bit unusual, we nearly had more guests than members. We were 
treated to a great talk from Nola Marino, MHR and member for Forest, as well as five 
members from Sail into life, Sharon Kavanaugh, Bjorne Chortler, Adam Johnson, 
John Bridgeham, Matt Granger from SIL and Bunbury Leschenault Rotary members.  
We also welcomed Dr Graham Beacon from Bunbury Regional Hospital, Rolf Stein 
and Alison from Bunbury Surf Life Saving 
 

 

Funds raised from the Black Tie Ball were 
distributed. Sharon Kavanaugh, from Sail into 
Life was presented with a cheque for $5 157, 
which will go to the purchase of a new boat.  
This Saturday (2 Feb,@ 9.00), has been set 
aside for members wishing to get some 
experience as skippers on the boats. Thanks 
to Mike Honeywell for the Sail Into Life “t” 
shirts, very colourful! 

 
Bunbury Surf Life Saving Association was also a 
recipient of funds from the Black Tie Ball.  Alison 
was also presented with a cheque for $ 5157, which 
will be used to purchase surf rescue boards, training 
and leadership for the youth members and 
instruction in safe water habits for the nippers. 
  
Kim’s guest 

Leslie 
O’Brien 

popped in as 
did Rolf Stein  

Guest of President 
Stephen, Dr 

Graham Beacon, 
Bunbury Regional 

Hospital  
 
 

cOmmittee repOrtS 
 

Trevor Wilson, International: Email correspondence from Rosa, Brazil exchange 
student, who reported she has started school, attended a Rugby club and is settling 
in nicely with her host family.  Trevor reminded members about the International 
Night, 13 February, at Bunbury Districts Power Boat Club. Dress up in any 
international costumes purchased on your travels.  You can register on line but this 
must be done before Wed 6 Feb. 
 
Peter Hill, Community: Children’s Fair, we have a new attraction this year, which is 
a climbing wall.  Still need lots of children’s book and toys. Also we need lots of 
helpers so be sure to register. Following the fair, David Keyser has offered to host 
the post fair debriefing. 
 

weekly  cOmpetitiOn 
    
This week’s winners were Terry Coote, Mike Honeywell and Nola Marino.  The 
jackpot escalates from $324 for next week. 
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FineS 

Terry Paini was Fine’s Master for this week and along with his personal assistant, 
me, had lots of fines from the winery tour down under at Margret River.  Ray J 
carried the box for impersonating a wine connoisseur. 
 
Guess Who……. 
Did not go to the winery tour 
Did not go to the special meeting on Wed 23 Jan 
Complained about the sun’s reflection from Dean’s head on the bus trip to MR. 
Was watching for kangaroos on the side of the road- when he should have been 
watching for those on the road! 
Called someone an idiot for not watching the road! 
Suggested a wine be named after a member who was described as red and well 
rounded! 
Complained of putting on weight over the Chrissy break, whilst eating a full sample 
of every dessert made by MR Rotary ! 
Wore sunglasses on the way home from MR- It was 9.00pm! 
Filled up the bus with crates of wine- and then blamed the president! 
Was from Victoria 
Turned 84 
God forbid –tried to impersonate Len and Dean! 
 

reminderS: 
 
Month Day/Date Venue  Description  
February  Sat  2 See Jim Stephen  RYLA Dinner 
February Wed 6 Rose Hotel Meeting 
February Wed 13 

6.15 
Bunbury & Districts Powerboat 
Club 

International Dinner 

February Sun 17  Forest Park Children’s fair 
February Wed 20 Rose Hotel Meeting 
February Wed 27 Rose Hotel Meeting 
 

 
 
 

Responsibilities  
for the next fortnight! 

 
Duties: 6/2  
Host & Grace Rob Prestage  
Properties Mike Honeywell  
Properties Steve Cluning  
Reception Murray Harris  
Reception Mike Presser  
Introduction Kevin Eagles  
Thanks Andy Perrella  
Ticket Sales David Sutherland  
Fines Terry Paini  
Raffle Spinner Len Andel  
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